

Dovery Down Lower School

Tel: 01525 377233

Email: office@doverydownlower.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs D Brewster

13th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

PE KIT

This week it has been noted that a number of children do not have a full PE kit in school. Children require their kit to enable them to fully participate and gain the optimum benefit from physical activity. We intend to send home PE kits every 2 weeks to be washed and returned to school on the Monday. It is essential that all children have appropriate PE kit in school which is named and fits correctly.

This includes:

- Black/blue jogging bottoms, black/blue sweatshirt and trainers for outdoor/cold weather PE. Shoes doubling up as trainers are not acceptable for PE.
- Blue or white shorts, blue t-shirt and plimsolls or trainers for indoor/warm weather PF.

Please ensure that long hair is tied up and ear-rings and all jewellery on PE, swim days and Forest Fun days should be left at home.

Children without the correct kit will not be able to participate. This will mean they miss a vital part of the curriculum and more importantly the Physical activity all children need to keep healthy.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Brewster















